EXHIBIT

Hannabh Elliott ’q
_—— — -
From: canvass_potholeOh@icloud.com i

Sent: Friday, April 12, 2024 4:14 PM CROOK COUNTY

To: Plan APR 12 2024

Subject: Dollar General Proposal

PLANNING DEPT

We live on View Top Road, Prineville OR, which would be in close proximity to the proposed Dollar General. We are
opposed to the Dollar General being built near Ironwood Estates as we feel it would negatively affect our property
values. We feel a store such as this would be better received in the city limits where customer volume would be higher.
Juniper Canyon Road is already well traveled, and we feel any additional traffic & congestion would only make things
worse and more dangerous.

Thank you for hearing our concerns...

[CAUTION:This email originated from outside of the organization. DO NOT CLICK LINKS or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe]



